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23/07/2020  17:02:412020/3008/P OBJ J Bradshaw I object to the installation of these large pole mounted antennae on the roof of Monmouth House. They are 6 

metres high and will be overbearing and unsightly to our views and to the neighbourhood. The site is adjacent 

to the Inkerman Conservation Area and the antennae will tower over it and greatly impact on our visual 

amenity.

 

We suggest that the Regis Road industrial area would be an appropriate site for this kind of installation.
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